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STATE SERVICE AWARDS PRESENTED 

Twelve Coastal employees were 
recognized for their years of 
service during a reception held in 
the Blue Room last Friday. Clara S. 
Rogers received the State Service 
Award pin for twenty years service. 
Ten year pins were presented 
to: Randall F. Cox, Francis S. 
Hall, Edgar L. Dyer II I, Russell 
Bergman, James J. Farsolas, Diana L. 
Smith, Margaret F. Taylor, Gilbert 
H. Hunt, Jess B. Dannelly, Nancy S. 
Goettel, Gwen B. Turner. 

WHOLE LIFE EXPO TO BE HELD MAY 10 

Living more fully is the theme for 
Coastal's Expo 1 86: Whole Life 
conference to be held on campus 
Saturday, May 10 from 9 a.rn. to 4:30 
p.m. 

The one-day conference features 
sessions on parenting, aging, 
changing roles of men and women, 
communication, and death and dying. 
Participants choose from a variety 
of sessions in a unique day that 
includes exhibits, films, lunch, 
music, and crafts. Peatsy (Mrs. 
Ernest F.) Hollings will be 
available for informal lunchtime 
dialogue. 

Well-known speakers will cover 
topics ranging from marriage 
enrichment and hypnosis to 
osteoporosis and phobias. Also 
included are sessions on adult 
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children of alcoholics, PMS, 
migraines, and retirement. The 
keynote address, "While You're 
Alive, Be Alive, 11 will be delivered 
by Dr. Carol Flake at 3:30 p.m. in 

Registration is $35 ($25 before 
April 30) with discounts available 
for students, senior citizens, and 
groups. For more information, 
contact the Office of Continuing 
Education. 

FACULTY, STUDENTS TAKE AWARDS IN 
JURIED ART SHOW 

The works of two faculty members and 
se~eral Coastal students have 
received awards in the 17th annual 
Juried Art Show sponsored by the 
Waccamaw Arts and Crafts Guild. Dr. 
Herbert Weigand, assistant professor 
of art, received the first place 

h · 42" 5611 
. 1 purchase award for 1s x 01 

on linen diptych which will become 
part of the guild's permanent 
collection and will be put on 
exhibit at the Myrtle Beach 
Convention Center when the show 
closes. 

Zdzislaw Sikora, associate professor 
of art, received two awards. 
"Conflicts #1, 11 a 23 1 /2 11 x 4 711 

diptych color intaglio, was given 
second place overall, and "Memento 
Mori II, 11 a 1511 x 2011 color 
intaglio, was awarded a purchase 
prize and enters the collection of 
Women's Medical Center, Conway. 
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The following students of Professor 
Sikora received prizes and/or had 
their work shown in the exhibit: 
Betty Bee, merit award; Mardi 
Dechelbar, merit award; Richard 
Hartnet, Ellen Wheeler, Connie King, 
Sudie Daves, and Phyllis Boger. 

The juror for the exhibit was Scott 
Duce, professor of art at Wesleyan 
College in Macon, Georgia. 

A TOUR OF THE SOLAR SYSTEM 
APRIL 28 

Dr. Bruce Carney, UNC Chapel Hill, 
will present "A Tour of the Solar 
System" Monday, April 28, 8 p.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. Dr. 
Carney's program includes the 
lastest results of the Voyager 
mission to Uranus and the various 
space missions to Halley's comet. 

The Harlow Shapley public lecture is 
sponsored by the American 
Astronomical Society and presented 
by Coastal's School of Science. For 
more information, contact Or. Walter 
Van Hamme, ext. 2225. 

FACULTY, STAFF, STUDENT NEWS 

o JACQUELINE L. GMUCA, assistant 
professor of English, co-~res8nted a 
workshop entitled "Concep:.s of 
Global and Local Coherenc2 in the 
Writing of Arabic, Latin, and Malay 
Students" at Caro 1 i na TESi)L' s 
Southern Regional Conference April 
19. Earlier this month, silE: 
presented a paper, "The Pulse of 
Wonder and Fear in the World of 
Chriss Van Allsbury, 11 at East 
Carolina University's tenth annual 
children's literature conference. 

o DR. RICHARD H. MOORE, dean of the 
School of Sciences, attended the 
Association of Southeastern 
Biologists 49th annual meeting in 
Columbia April 10-11. Dr. Moore 
attended paper sessions and business. 
meetings organized by the 
Southeastern Chapter of the. 

Ecological Society of America, the 
Southeastern Division of the 
American Society of Ichthyologists 
and Herpetologists and the 
Southeastern Fishes Council. At the 
meeting, Dr. Moore also had the 
opportunity to see Coastal alumnus 
Mark Peterson (Marine Science) who 
is currently completing his Ph.D. at 
the University of Southern 
Mississippi. Mark's dissertation 
involves a study of the ecology and 
physiology of freshwater fishes 
inhabiting low salinity brackish 
water marshes along the Gulf Coast. 

o DR. BALLOU SKINNER, professor of 
physics, presented a paper entitled 
"The Determination of Uranium in 
Trace Amounts via Fission Track 
Measurements 11 at the annual South 
Carolina Academy of Science meeting 
April 17 at Clemson University. Dr. 
Skinner also spoke to Surfside 
Kiwanis Club on April 14 on the 
topic of the 11Neutral Particle Beam 
as it Relates to the Strategic 
Defense Initiative." 

o STEVE NAGEL, assistant professor 
of English, chaired a session on 
theoretical grammar at SECOL XXXIV, 
the spring conference of the 
Southeastern Conference on 
Linguistics. 

BARBEQUE CANCELLED 

The Soccer Club chicken barbeque 
scheduled for April 25 has been 
cancelled due to poor advance ticket 
sales. All ticket purchases will be 
refunded by the players who sold 
them. 

KIMBEL LIBRARY HOURS EXTENDED 

Kimbel Library will extend its hours 
of operation until 10 p.m. Monday 
through Thursday from April 21 
through May 7. These additional 
hours are intended to help students 
study and use the library for 
research durin~ the end-of-semester 
period. Faculty are requested to 
announce these hours in their 
classes. 

I 
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A CLIENT'S FIRST IMPRESSION - MAY 7 

"A Clinet's First Impression: Is it 
the One You Want to Give?" is the 
the topic of a seminar to be held 
Wednesday, May 7 from 9 a.m. to 4 
p.m. in the Student Center, room 
205. 

The program will focus on verbal and 
non-verbal communication skills, 
telephone techniques, and human 
relations. It is designed for those 
who are in the position of being the 
first contact in a company or 
business. 

The fee is $40 and the registration 
deadline is May 1. For more 
information, contact the Office of 
Continuing Education. 

1985-86 ATHENEUM ARRIVES 

The 1985-86 yearbooks have arrived 
and are available in the Atheneum 
Office in the Student Center. The 
cost is $20. 

STUDENT EDITORS NAMED FOR 1986-87 

The Student Media Committee has 
selected student editors for the 
1986-87 academic year. Richard N. 
Weldon of Longs will be editor of 
the Chanticleer. He is a sophomore 
govenment major. Paul Bradford Orr 
of Conway was named Archarios 
editor. He is a sophomore marketing 
maJor. Mark Allen Porter of Longs 
was selected Atheneum editor. He is 
a freshman secondary education 
maJor. 

Student editors receive a stipend 
equivalent to full tuition. 

HONORS CONVOCATION SCHEDULED 

The fifth annual Honors Convocation 
w111 be held Tuesday, April 29 at 
/:30 p.m. in Wheelwright Auditorium. 

STAFF SENATE MEETING SET 

The Staff Senate will meet Thursday, 
May 1 in Student Center, room 205. 
All interested staff members are 
invited to attend. For more 
information, contact Phillip Massey 
(ext. 2171) or Lindy Smith (ext. 
2024). 

STAFF SENATE ELECTION RESULTS 

The following people have been 
elected building representatives to 
the Staff Senate and will serve for 
one year: 

-Audrey Garland, Academic Building 
-Kay Alford, Limbel Library 
-Phillip Massey, Maintenance 
-David Parker, Media Center 
-Veronica Bell, Science Building 
-Claudia Heinle, Security 
-Stella Cooper, Singleton 
-Will Allred, Student Center 
-Mildred Allen, Wheelwright 
-Diane Watson, Williams Brice 

The following have been elected at­
large representatives and will serve 
for two years: 

-Jimmy Soles 
-Marsh Myers 
-Lindy Smith 
-Randall Cox 
-Pat Singleton 
-Nila Hutchinson 
-Debbie Schmitt 
-Marvin Marazas 
-Robert Elvington 
-Jane Hansen 
-Sarah MacDonald 

INTERNATIONAL CLUB TRAVELS TO 
WASHINGTON 

During Spring recess, the 
International Club sponsored an 
educational trip to Washington, D.C. 
The group included Fernando 
Arechiga, Mexico; Karen Corbett, 
Canada; Wiesje de Boer, Netherlands; 
Jose Montenegro, Costa Rica; Marcus 
Oei, Netherlands; David Skulason, 
Iceland; S. Sveinbjohnsson, 
Iceland; Andreas Vedung, Sweden; 

, 



Dalin Zeng, China; Hugh Bigg, 
Michigan; Sharon Sears, South 
Carolina, and Greg Urbine, Indiana. 
They were accompanied ~y their club 
advisor, Dr. Subhash Saxena. 

The group visited several national 
monuments, the Smithsonian 
Institute, and various embassies. 

CHOIR TRIP TO EUROPE POSTPONED -
HAWAII TOUR ANNOUNCED 

Due to the current world situation, 
the Coastal Carolina College Choir 
trip to Europe has been postponed 
until 1987. However, the choir- will 
tour Hawaii Ma} 21 through May 30~ 

The ten-day, nine-night excursion 
will take the group to Waikiki on 
the Island of Oahu. Included in the 
package are bus trans~ortation to 
and from Charleston, air 
transportation by A111erican Airlines, 
porterage at the air~ort, lodging at 
the Napualani Hotel in vJaikiki, lei 
greeting, and tour escort service. 

There will be a slide ~resentation 
on Oahu Monday, April 28, 2:30 p.m. 
in Wheelwright, room 209. 

Cost of the tour package is $899, 
based on 50 people traveling. The 
reservation deadline is April 30. 
For more information, contact Lelia 
Smalley, ext. 2512, or Susi Clayton, 
650-7589. 

CAMPUS CHAPEL 

Sunday, April 27 - Dr. Ron Eaglin, 
chancellor 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

May 7 
18 

22 
23 
31 

William Bernier 
William Baxley 
Bernice Cavanagh 
Jerome Vo·te l 
Ivy Hale 
Joseph Cicero 
Daniel Selwa 

WEEK OF APRIL 28 - MAY 4 

April 28 8:00 PM 
LECTURE IN ASTRONOMY 
Dr. Bruce Carney, Chapel Hill 
(Contact: Dr. Van Hamme) 
Wheelwright 

' April 29 10:00 AM 
HONORS CONVOCATION 
Robert Squatriglia 
Wheelwright 

April 29 3:00 PM 
BASEBALL 

May 3 

At UNC-Charlotte 

2:00 PM 
BASEBALL 
At Wake Forest 
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